
Announcement: Revision of Accounting 

Guidelines 

Dear Team, 

We are pleased to announce that effective from [Insert Date], the accounting department has 

revised its guidelines to enhance our financial processes and compliance standards. The revised 

guidelines are aimed at aligning with the latest regulations and improving overall efficiency. 

Please take a moment to review the updated document attached to this message. Key changes 

include: 

• Updated reporting timelines 

• Revised expense approval procedures 

• Changes in documentation requirements 

We encourage everyone to familiarize themselves with the new guidelines and reach out to your 

supervisors with any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


